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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to your request of a detailed exhibit that describes our request, we submit the following:

The IBIS SR-HR is intended to monitor terrain deformations with millimeter accuracy, in order to provide
early warning of rockfall and landslide events.

It is our goal to perform a test for our new IBIS SR-HR prototype in a realistic environment. The system
will be installed in a fixed location (Henderson mine, Colorado) and will remain in that location for one
month.   

Our use of the frequency will be temporary, but will be continuous during the testing period.

I hope this comment addresses all of your concerns. If not, please contact us so that we can further
amend the application.


